
Textbooks and Stationery  
Year 6 2023 

Dear Parents/Caregivers,  
 

In 2023, Year 6 students will not require textbooks. Quality programs will be collaboratively created 
by the Year 6 teaching team.   

All stationery items will be available through our local Humphreys store in Balgowlah Road from the 9th 
of January. Please bring these items in a small pencil case and ensure that all items are clearly labelled. 
At the end of each term, we will send the pencil case home so items can be replenished throughout the 
year.  

 

      Year 6 Equipment List 

2 ballpoint red pens 
 

30cm ruler (clear plastic) 
 

2 ballpoint blue pens 
 

Coloured pencils (no more than 12) 
 

2 ballpoint green pens 
 

Textas (no more than 24) 
 

2 ballpoint purple pens 
 

Whiteboard eraser 
 

2 Artline 0.4 black pen 
 

Whiteboard markers (at least 4) 
 

2 Sharpie markers 
 

2 pencil cases – small (one for coloured pencils and 
textas, one for pens and lead pencils) 
 

HB pencils (at least 6) 
 

Computer mouse 

 
2B pencils (at least 2) 
 

Headphones (no ear buds) 

 
6 glue sticks    
 

2 clear document wallets (with buttons) 
 

4 Highlighters (different colours) 

 

1 paper towel roll or 1 packet of wet wipes 

 
Eraser 
 

2 boxes of tissues (to be given to class teacher) 
 

Sharpener 
 

1 Hand Soap 

Scissors 
 

 

 
** No white out or liquid paper please 

 
 
Mrs Karen Gaynor & Mrs Emma Siale     Mrs Julie Organ 
Stage Three Assistant Principals (Rel)     Principal  
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
  

 MANLY WEST PRIMARY SCHOOL 

GRIFFITHS STREET, BALGOWLAH 2093 
       Tel: 9948 2257, 9948 1959    Email: manlywest-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

        
 

14th December 2022  

 

Dear Parents/Caregivers,  

If you are purchasing clothing for the return to school, could you please assist us in buying the correct 
school uniform, especially regarding socks and shoes.  

 
SUMMER UNIFORM  

Girls:  

• Yellow/white checked dress OR navy-blue culottes and blue short sleeved polo shirt with school logo  

• White ankle socks (not anklet style)  

• Black shoes  

 
Boys  

• Short sleeved blue polo with school logo and grey shorts  

• Grey ankle socks  

• Black shoes  

 

SPORTS UNIFORM -GIRLS AND BOYS  

• Gold sleeved blue polo shirt with school logo  

• Microfibre royal blue sport shorts (unisex) with gold logo  

• White ankle socks  

• Black or white running shoes  

 
ALL students must wear the royal blue school hat.  

 

Kind regards  

Mrs Wendy Mwanga        Mrs Julie Organ  
Deputy Principal        Principal 


